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Reference: Application, Page 7, Lines 22 - 24

Did Hydro consider transmission voltages other than 138 kV? If yes, what advantages did 138 kV

construction have over other transmission line voltages? If not, why not?

A 138/69 kV interconnection option was studied by Hatch in the “Labrador Interconnection
Options Study” that was completed in November of 2020. Details from this analysis are provided

in Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s response to NP-NLH-004.



